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City of Boise 

Memo 
To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Peter McCullough; Public Works Department 

Date: 4/30/14 

Re: Solid Waste Comments- CUP14-00015, Alumni Center BSU 

Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and no comments. The project is on the 
Boise State Campus and the city does not comment on solid waste for this location. 

 
 
 


